Dear Pastor, Friends, and Supporting Churches,

November was a tremendous month! | traveled with Pastor Barry
Goodman and several men from our church to the Philippines. We had the
honor of preaching at Christian Baptist Church with Pastor Sam Medina for their
Servant Leadership Conference. | was in awe of the number of pastors that
attended the conference. Their zeal, passion, desire, vision and goal to honor the
Lord with their efforts was refreshing! It was amazing to meet the many men
that have been trained by Pastor Medina. They have launched out and started
new churches. We were blessed to be able to preach in several churches in the
Philippines during our trip. With some of the churches, we met under a tent,
under a tree, in an open area with chairs set out, in a concrete block building, at a
basketball court that had previously used as the trash dump. It was a blessing to

see how many of these churches are at capacity with their growth. At the end of |

our week in the Philippines, our group saw over 50 people ask the Lord to be

their Savior! It was sobering to see how much these men can accomplish, with

how little monetary funds they receive.

The exciting opportunity with financially supporting this Philippine Ministry, is that
when support is received, it is shared with the network of 13 established churches, 4 mission
churches and a Bible college. If you are interested in investing in the Philippine ministry,
please send all funds to Faith Baptist Church, 2738 S. Post Rd., Shelby, NC 28152. Please
designate it as Josh Rhoades - Philippine Ministry. All personal support should be directed to

our mission agency, WWNTBM.

December 2018

My next trip to the Philippines will be in May 2019 to
preach in a youth camp at Malolas, Bulacan for Pastor
Medina. The goal is to be able to sponsor 200 youths to
attend. It will cost $S30 per youth for the 3-day camp.
Their will be multiple preaching services every day with a tremendous program
scheduled. For many, it will be their first time having 3 meals a day. Pastor Medina
and folks from his church will be cooking the food in order to lower the cost of
camp. We have already begun planning and praying for this evangelistic
opportunity in May. Pray for the Lord to provide and pray about joining me in
traveling to participate in this endeavor in May 2019.

| would love to come and share this tremendous church planting ministry with
you and your church family! Please feel free to contact me by phone at (704)
300-7247, or by email at rhoadesjoshua@hotmail.com Thank you for your faithful
prayers and support for our family.

Looking unto Jesus,

Joshua Rhoades, Philippians 3:10
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